Client Communication

To our friends and valued clients:

I hope that you, your family and your organization are staying healthy in the challenging times we are all faced with. I wanted to communicate some of the things BCF Group has been doing and decisions we’ve been making in the past two weeks.
[bookmark: _GoBack]As of last Tuesday, March 17th, BCF Group went to our work-at-home model of operating. All of our team members are fully equipped to service your insurance needs while working from home. While our physical office location has been closed to protect our team members, clients and vendors we have been open for business and able to take your calls, respond to emails and service your requests. We will continue to operate in this fashion until we feel it is safe to reopen our physical office.
Most, if not all, of our insurance carriers have gone to a work-at-home model as well. While this is not ideal it is functional. It may cause some delays in service and we ask for your patience, but we can take care of your needs and stand ready to do so. If you have some down time why not use some of it to review your insurance coverage and call us with any questions you may have? We’re glad to answer your questions or help you with anything you need. 
While these circumstances are concerning it does force us to slow down and perhaps reorder our priorities and there is some good in that for all of us. My hope and prayer is that we will come through this crisis more quickly than anticipated and do so with a recharged spirit and a renewed energy for life, our families and our work. 
Please take care during this time and we wish you, your family and your organization good health. Please don’t hesitate to reach out to us if we can be of help to you in any way. We are here to serve you. Thank you for your continued support.
Gratefully,

Brad Forney
President, BCF Group


